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July 26, 2002 
 
 
Francois Coureau 
Chair, 3GPP TSG RAN 
Francois.Courau@alcatel.fr  
 
 
Dear Francois, 
 
Regarding the scheduling of events leading to the transposition and 
submission of 3GPP specifications for revision 3 of ITU R M 1457, 
which is due to the ITU on or before April 1, 2003 (per liaison from 
ITU WP 8F), T1P1 will need the completed, revised specifications 
from the MCC no later than December 15, 2002.   
  
This implies that the specifications for revision 3 of R M 1457 will 
be the output of TSG RAN#17.  If this is not agreed, then T1P1 
will need the April 1st date to be extended and the revised 
specifications from the MCC available by March 15, 2003.  
Assuming TSG RAN determines to submit the output specifications 
from TSG RAN#18, then T1P1 will need an extension of the ITU 
deadline until May 31, 2003. 
 
We are providing this information to you in advance to allow TSG 
RAN to make an informed decision concerning which specifications 
should be approved for submission to ITU and hopefully avoid 
some of the errors and confusion that existed for the process 
leading up to the submission of revision 2. 
 
Best regards, 

[Original copy signed by Asok Chatterjee] 

Asok Chatterjee 
Chairman, T1P1 
 
Cc: Nicola Magnani Chair TSG RAN ITU Ad Hoc 
Nicola.Magnani@TILAB.COM  
 


